
Dear Members and 
Friends 

We hope you had a 
wonderful Thanks-
giving and are get-
ting ready for  

Christmas.  It has 
been a while since 
the last newsletter 
and lots of things 
have happened.  
We have finally built 
and opened  our 
NEW STORE !  
Come and see what 
we have in stock – 
this is not your  

average gun store.  
We have guns and 
ammunition (great 
prices on Black 
Hills Ammunition) , 
but we also have 
cool gear like Spec-
Ops brand,  

Blackhawk,  

Nightforce scopes, 
Schmidt and 
Bender scopes,  

Cold Steel Knives and 
Accuracy International. 

The 3 Gun Match in  

October was a huge  

success.  The winner 
was James Darst and 
Match runner up was 
Bill Byrom.  As usual, 
the courses of fire were 
awesome and the prize 
table packed.  Thanks 
to all the Match  

designers, builders and 
range officers for all 
their hard work.   

Hopefully there should 
be an article in SWAT  

magazine about the 
match soon. 

Snipers Paradise 
Sniper Challenge was 

held at the end of 
October.  That was 
an amazing display 
of professionalism 
and extremely tough 
shooting .  They  

utilized the tower 

and every part of our 
550 acres to provide 
challenging events.  
Todd Hodnett 1st,  
Bill took 8th place 
and he and his 

partner Dean 
Thompson took 7th 
team place. Bill also  

attended the “Rifles 
Only” competition in 
Kingsville Texas at 
the end of November 
and took 3rd place. 
Congratulations to 
Todd Hodnett who 
took 1st and JC who 
took 2nd. 
Stay safe and keep 
practicing 

Bill and Alice Davison 
Merry Christmas 

Merry Christmas 

JOHN BOND 
SHOTGUN / SPORTING 
CLAYS INSTRUCTOR 

FROM THE UK 
WILL BE HERE FOR THE 
MONTH OF JANUARY. 

IF YOU WISH TO  
SCHEDULE SOME ONE 
ON ONE INSTRUCTION 
WITH HIM, PLEASE CALL 

HIM AT TAC PRO 
SHOOTING CENTER  

BETWEEN JAN 2 AND 
JAN 28, 2004 

NEWSLETTER 

TACTICAL PROFESSIONALS INC. 
 

December 2003 

John Bond Shotgun instructor 
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Now that we have 
our nice big store, 
we are able to take 
guns and certain 
other items in on 

consignment.  

If you have 
something that you 

would like us to 
look at for  

consignment, bring 
it in for us to see 

what we can do.  
Our fee is 15% of 

the sale price.   

CONSIGNMENT GOODS 

TOM GIVENS 
IS HOLDING 

A CLASS 
HERE ON 

MARCH 6-7 
COMBATIVE 

PISTOL 
$299 

TACTICAL PROFESSIONALS 
INC. 

TAC PRO SHOOTING  
CENTER 

TEL (254) 968-3112 
FAX (254) 968-5857 

Email@ 
tacproshootingcenter.com 

Website  
www.tacproshootingcenter.

com 

2004 Course Schedule is  
also available online at  

www.tacproshootingcenter.com 

GIFT CERTIFICATES  
 If you are looking for a 
great Christmas present 
for a friend, how about a 
Gift certificate for any 

class at Tac Pro Shooting 
Center in 2004?  

The gift certificates are 
beautifully  

The 2004 course schedule 
is enclosed with this 

newsletter so book those 
days off work and get 
your application forms 

filled in as soon as  
possible.  

designed and come in an 
envelope you can put 

them under the Christ-
mas tree or mail them to 
a friend.  Call us or come 

and see us  for more  
information. 

PISTOL FIGHT 
AT NIGHT 

THIS CLASS 
REQUIRES 
PRIMARY  

DEFENSIVE 
HANDGUN 
CLASS AS A  

PRE- REQUISITE 
$350 

FEB 21-22 
MARCH 20-21 

TAC PRO is the registered trademark of  and is used under license from Tactical Products Corporation 

Andy Stanford 
is holding a 

“Surgical Speed 
Shoot” class here 
at Tac Pro Shoot-
ing Center on Sat 

10th and Sunday 
11th January 2004.  

If you are  
interested in this 

class you can 
register on his 

website at www.

optionsforperson-
alsecurity.com  or 

through us.   
Cost is $295 and 
there are only 18 
places so call us 

now.  

SURGICAL SPEED SHOOT 

We recently got the 
first floor on the 

tower and were able 
to use it on Snipers 

Paradise Sniper 
Challenge.  Although 

the tower is off limits 
most days, it will be 
used on certain train-
ing courses and com-
petitions.  We would 
like to thank Roger 

Beam who built it 
and Dean Tucker 

who did such a good 
job of all the weld-

ing on the metal 
railings for it.  

THE TOWER 


